
ADULT SENIORS 55 or older…

Attention Seniors! TUESDAY    11/02/2021   Detwiler 

Field     WALKING  8:00 AM
Weather permitting

Contact person: Ruth Scalia 
by email or phone: rscalia316@comcast.net

or text my phone (814) 386-9530

Senior Pastor – Rev. Rob Hill

robhill@huntingdoncma.org

1019 Moore Street

Huntingdon, PA  16652

Church Office: (814) 643-5310

Email: office@huntingdoncma.org

Website: www.huntingdoncma.org

https://www.facebook.com/HuntingdonCMA



INSERT RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) $   4,269.12]

General Fund (received) $    1,814.93

Building Fund $       220.00 Building Fund $111,629.79

Other Funds $       774.00

Great Commission Fund $       425.00 Great Commission Fund $  46,714.59

Great Commission Year-End 
Offering $       990.00

Other Missions $       530.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering

Total Giving $   3,763.93

Nursery Today:              Gwen and Emma Culbertson
Please contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church                                                   

Office if you would like to volunteer as a worker

Next Sunday: Sandy and Kara Cisney

RECEIVED LAST WEEK                                         ACCUMULATED TOTAL

*Please stand as you are able

THE LORD’S DAY – October 31, 2021

10:45 AM Mission Emphasis
Fifth Sunday

We should be looking for ways to participate in missions. Are
you aware of any on-going mission opportunities in the local
area? Can you fill the need yourself or does it require support
from the church?

Have you considered a short-term missions trip? There are
opportunities for effective short-term missions such as
construction, supporting VBS, sports camps and others. If you
feel a call to missions, short-term missions are a good way to
‘test the waters.’ Envision is the major ministry group for
short-term missions. See the link below.

Do you want to keep informed on what is happening in
missions and join in prayer? There are good resources on the
CMA website. There have been some recent changes. The
main website is https://cmalliance.org/.

The direct link to international missions is:
https://cmalliance.org/our-work/alliance-missions/
On that page you can find links to individual workers and to the
four major missions outreaches: CAMA, Marketplace
Ministries, Church Planting, and Envision.

The last important link is for prayer:
https://cmalliance.org/pray/.
That page is updated periodically with specific pray requests
from our missionaries.

You can sign up to receive a bi-weekly newsletter on several of
the pages.

Announcements

*Call To Worship

*Worship Through Singing King Of My Heart

Build My Life

We Believe

Offertory

Scripture Reading
Acts 15:13-29

Pastoral Prayer

Message The Problem Fixed 

*Worship Through Singing Hymn #388- Safe in the Arms of Jesus

Blessed Be Your Name

*Benediction

https://cmalliance.org/
https://cmalliance.org/our-work/alliance-missions/
https://cmalliance.org/pray/


WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?

Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ? 

WELCOME VISITORS 

We are grateful you have decided to worship with us. Would you take a moment 

after the service and find Pastor Rob and introduce yourself? He will find a visitor

information card for you to fill out.  He might even invite you out for lunch.

Good to have you here!

ANNOUNCEMENTSOPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK
Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week – just ask for details

For the morning worship service
Go online/live to….

“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page
OR www.huntingdoncma.org

& select “LIVE STREAM”

TODAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM

WEDNESDAY: Alliance Youth Fellowship 6:30 PM

Awana 6:30 PM

SUNDAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM TODAY, 6-8pm (set up time prior 

depending on your trunk display)

If you would like to participate, see 

Brittany Vaughan to sign up or 

call/text 717-437-1264

Trunk or Treat

Pumpkin Painting will be at 5pm BEFORE the actual Trunk or 

Treat. 

The winner of the "most creative trunk" will receive a "BOO-

Basket".

CHILL CHASER ANNUAL DRIVE!

The Salvation Army Women’s auxiliary is asking for your

xxxxxxxxxxxxhelp in their annual drive to see that no one is without

warm clothing during the winter season. They are collecting jackets,

sweaters, gloves, mittens, scarves, snowsuits & warm clothing for children

and adults. NOVEMBER 21 is the last day of the clothing collection.

They will clean & make any necessary repairs to the clothing. There is a

container in Room 122 (Ushers Room) beside the lobby to put your

donations. God Bless your caring hearts. For more information, call the

Salvation Army at 643-1430.

OCTOBER

Food Bank Item: 

Toilet Tissue

Thank you for your donations of 

Baked Beans and $510



GOT PRAYER?

If you would like to engage in a community of believers who desire to grow deeper in

their walk with Jesus through prayer, I’d love to invite you to POP (Pray on Purpose)

beginning on November 4 from 7:00 - 8:30 pm at HCMA.

This is not a prayer meeting but a prayer study. In this 11-week study you will be

challenged with new prayer concepts, learn how to posture yourself to hear from the

Lord, and discover how to intentionally pray Spirit-led, Kingdom-focused, and God-

centered prayers.

Each week will focus on a specific prayer category and apply what we learn through

interactive and individual prayer exercises. You will find that prayer is a gift designed

to collaborate with the Living God. As we work with Him, we are exposed to His

character and His will not only for our lives, but for our community and our world.

Everyone is welcome! To sign up or for questions, contact Janie Hill at 360-580-2389

(call/text) or wreckedbykindness@gmail.com.

*My hope for each class is not only to deepen and widen your understanding of

prayer but to raise up new leaders who God calls to lead this study within their own

circle of influence. So, I have included another chapter at the end of the study for

anyone who is interested in teaching this material.

The Alliance Youth LIFE 2022 fundraiser is underway! It is a "100 

Envelope Challenge"! Envelopes numbered from 1 - 100 are located on 

the bulletin board outside the Fireside Room.

Please choose the envelope with the number of the amount that 

you'd like to give.

If the numbered envelope you wanted is gone, please grab one with a 

lower number and put the amount of money you had originally planned 

to give in it.

Envelopes can be returned to either the church office, put in the 

offering plate or mailed. Thank you so much for supporting the 
youth!

The 100 Envelope Fundraising Challenge!

Acts

The Problem Fixed 

Acts 15:13-29

A. James Affirms Peter’s ____________ (13-14)

B. History Affirms Paul’s _____________ (15-18)

C. James Issues His _________________ (19-21)

D. Apostolic ________________ (22)

E. The ____________ ____ ______________ Fixed (23-29)

OTHER NOTES

APPLICATION

1. Stay ____________

2. Stay ____________

3. Stay ____________

4. ____________ when necessary 

mailto:wreckedbykindness@gmail.com

